(NCewom Tt Falin)

Carl Hearn

Subject: FW: Tavistock A F C open top bus for the Carnival

From: Eric Pinch [mailto:pedals.pinch@gmail.com]
Sent: 26 May 2017 19:11

To: mandy.ewings@tavistock.gov.uk

Subject: Tavistock A F C open top bus for the Carnival

Hi Mandy,
I have been appeinted as C flo, Carnival float liaison officer,

It would appear from the last football meeting Wed 24th May that prior to that the prospect of the football club
parading through the town in an open top bus seemed to have gathered

some momentum.

Your name came up during this meeting that would appear you were delving into the requirement of such a vehicle?
Has there been any progress?

| have no idea of what cost this will involve but will be surfing to find out

In the meantime please come back to me with anything you have.

| do foresee it as a very generous thing to do if the council would provide such a vehicle? Since the South Western
League was formed in 1951 and subseguently the amalgamation of the

Devon League and South Western League it is the first time that the Club has lifted the trophy in its129 year history.
It certainly deserves some sort of recognition from the town,

Yours in sport

Eric "Ram the Lamb " Pinch
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